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Historic Preservation Workshop #2 
 

 
When: Sat., May 7, 2016 
 
Where: St. George’s Church 

160 U St. NW 
 
Time:   10:30am until 12:30am 
 
 

The Bloomingdale Civic Association 
Historic Preservation Committee will 
present the results of previous Town 
Hall meetings and outreach efforts.  
The areas that residents and local 
businesses have lots of questions and 
concerns include (1) historic district, 
(2) permits, and (3) zoning (R-4 that 
passed July 2015).  The questions that 
residents and local businesses 
previously asked will be discussed.  
The Office of Planning and Regulatory 
Affairs have provided responses to 
your questions.   
 
There will be breakout sessions in 
each area to answer questions that 
you might have that were not asked 
before.  Please come out and let us 
hear from you.   It’s important that 
you let us know how you feel about a 

historic district.  Is this a designation 
that you want for your property? 
Your opinion matters to the BCA.  
This Saturday Workshop is also being 
held to allow those that could not 
previously attend other Town Hall 
meetings or provide feedback thru 
other forums held to voice their 
opinions or talk to BCA Historic 
Preservation Committee members 
one-on-one.  The Workshop is child-
friendly and refreshments will be 
served. 
 
This is the last major BCA Town Hall 
meeting to solicit input whole 
community in this fashion.  You ask 
why?  We are now hearing the same 
concerns, nothing new.  However, if 
you want to coordinate smaller 
gatherings to discuss more issues that 
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you believe need to be flushed out or 
clarified for better understanding, 
contact us @ BCAHistoric@gmail.com 
to set it up.  You can continuously 
provide us with any feedback, 
questions, and suggestions that you 
might have.  The BCA door is never 
closed to hearing and factoring-in 
your views and opinions.  Your voice 
matters. 
 
The BCA Historic Preservation 
Committee is now entering into the 
analysis phase of processing all of 
your feedback and suggestions that 
you have provided to the Committee 
to date.  We will be making a 
recommendation on this topic really 
soon. Please Stay Involved, it’s 

Imperative!!!  No buyer’s remorse.   
You may also access our website at 
Bloomingdalecivicassociation.org to 
keep abreast of progress and the 
status of the historic district efforts 
led by the BCA Historic Preservation 
Committee.  The Qs & As from the 
BCA Town Hall sponsored meetings & 
FAQs from the DC Office of Planning 
on historic district are posted.    
 
Please donate (from our website) to 
help fund this community effort to 
preserve historical Bloomingdale.    
Thank you for supporting the 
Bloomingdale Civic Association.      
We could not do this without YOU.  
YOU are important!!!
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